October 2023 CAM Club Meeting

September minutes approved.

No new members.

Safety report, no incidents.

Trash cans and boards from the spectator stands have been stolen.

Intro pilot report. Corbin has started with some interest.

The year end event went well and was attended by 25 members and guests.
Old business.

New business.
We will have to replace the stolen trash cans and spectator seating.



